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For those of you who were at our concert 
last week, I hope you were able to stop by 
the Berres Brothers coffee tasting table. 
They have some amazing flavors! This week 
you should have found an order form in your 
child’s mailbox for our Berres Brothers 
Coffee Sale.  
This is the second of our three “Family Five 
Fundraisers” this year. Everyone did an 
amazing job of helping us reach our “5 ticket 
goal” at the raffle. There are only two more 
times this year you will be asked to sell for 
the school. Please help us reach our goal of 5 
bags of coffee per family. We wanted to get 
the order forms out to you now, as we all 
know that coffee makes a great holiday gift. 
In order to get the coffee back before we 
leave for winter break, we need those order 
forms in by November 25th. Thank you for 
your support! 

 

This week, a parent was so kind as to 

share this important article about winter 

car seat safety with me. I know I have 

likely been guilty of this with my own 

children. Now that the weather is colder 

and winter coats are coming out, take a 

minute to review how we can keep our 

children safe and warm in the car: 

http://www.consumerreports.org/cro/new

s/2012/12/winter-coats-and-car-seats-

keeping-your-child-safe-and-

warm/index.htm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
************************************** 
As the weather turns colder, this is just a 
reminder that we follow the Fort Atkinson 
school district when it comes to school 
closings. If you see that the district will be 
having a snow day, PCP will also be closed. 
If the school district will be closing early, 
we will have no PM program.  
*********************************** 
Thank you so much to the family of Kiera Nelson 

for donating a new riding toy to be used in the 

gym. Your kindness is greatly appreciated! 
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OUR FAVORITE BOOKS THIS WEEK:  

The Scarecrows Dance by Jane Yolen 
Polar Bear, Polar Bear What do you 
Hear? by Bill Martin Jr and Eric Carle 
Who Took the Cookies from the Cookie 
Jar? by  Bonnie Lass 
Mrs. Honey’s Hat by Pam Adams 
Here Are My Hands by Bill Martin Jr. 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

Upcoming Dates: 
November 25, Coffee Orders Due 
November 21, 25, 26 Taste-giving Feasts 
(check family board calendar for your 
child’s date) 
November 27-28, No School-Happy 
Thanksgiving! 
December 9-12, Scholastic Book Fair 

 
Birthdays: 

11/16 Callie E. 
11/17 Stella R. 
11/26 Eli B. 
11/28 Bradyn W. 

 
Happy Birthday from your PCP family! 
************************************** 

 
Our website has been having problems 
updating over the past few weeks. While most 
of our information is on there, some of our 
newest updates are not. If you are looking for 
something specific that you cannot find, 
please let me know and I can help you. I 
apologize for the inconvenience and 
appreciate your patience while we fix this 
problem.  

 
 


